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Greetings friends, 

We hope this finds you well.  This year the Belgian Heritage Center 
celebrates its 10th season! Thank you to all the visitors, donors, event 
sponsors and especially our dedicated volunteers, we could not do 
this without you!  While we do not yet know what this season may look 
like, the Belgian Heritage Center will be sending more frequent 
newsletters to keep us all 'in the loop' with interesting content and 
updates.  Please drop us a line if there are specific topics of interest to 
you.  

We are debuting new features on the BHC website, including historic 
photos and oral history videos.  We will have a new section featuring 
Belgian families. This is an opportunity for our readers to submit 
documents and photos to tell a short story about their family.  
Submissions will be featured online for about a month. Please email 
contact@belgianheritigecenter.org for more information and go to 
Features tab at http://www.belgianheritagecenter.org/ to learn about 
our first featured family. 

The first ever “Drive-Thru Booyah” event held on Sunday, May 24 was 
a success! It sold out in 30 minutes, providing tasty food and a fun 
reminder of Belgian heritage. Thanks to volunteers Kevin Moore, Joe 
Alexander, Brian Delwiche, Amy Stanelle, Tim & Sue Moore and Mei 
Mei Yip for their assistance. The next Drive-Thru Booyah event will 
take place July 5th. Check our Facebook page and website for future 
daytes. Please join the festivities and consider volunteering at the 
Belgian Heritage Center - assisting with an event, initiative or 
committee or serving as a docent. 

Thank you for keeping our Belgian heritage alive and vibrant.

The Belgian Heritage Center is currently closed. 
With consideration for keeping our patrons safe, we 
will continue to monitor the situation regarding the 
COVID-19 virus. If needed, cancellations or 
postponements of events will be posted on 
Facebook and on the BHC website. Remember to 
check out and “Like” our Facebook page to learn 
about events and other BHC info. 

A talk by Kathleen Ernst about her book, The 
Lacemaker’s Secret, a wonderful story about 
Belgian life past and present has been rescheduled 
for July 10, 2021.
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Wedding Season

Consider the Heritage Center for your Next Event 
 
The Belgian Heritage Center is a perfect church-like setting for weddings and wakes/funerals. The BHC is also 
available for rental for private events such as meetings, conferences and family reunions. For more information call 
Sue Havel at 920-493-2789 or email: events@belgianheritagecenter.org

Working together to preserve our  
Belgian Heritage

June starts Wedding season, here are a few pictures 
of past events.

Joe and Orley Neuville Wedding - (Jacques Joseph 
Neuville, Isadore's Father)
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The Belgian Heritage Center is signed up as a registered non-profit on the AmazonSmile 
website.  In order to participate, you must go to smile.amazon.com and log into your Amazon 
account with your existing user name and password. You will then be prompted to choose a 
charity to support.  After you make that designation, they donate 0.5% of all eligible purchases 
to the non-profit of your choice.  You must remember to go to smile.amazon.com each time 
you shop for this to work, so you may consider bookmarking the site.  It offers all of the same 

items, prices, and benefits of its sister website, but with the distinct difference of offering this 
benefit to non-profits.   

This program is not meant to replace personal donations.  Still, it does offer us one more chance to support a charity of 
choice while going about our daily lives.  

Happy 4th of July! 

Have Fun and be Safe

 

Thank you for your interest in Belgian Heritage!

Fourth of July Industrial Parade 
Ahnapee, Wisconsin, July 1886 

Francois LeGrave with Big Tuba on left side

During the month of June, we celebrate Fathers and all those who 
have been like a Father to us.  We also honor the fathers from 
generations past who traveled to a foreign land with little but a 
promise of a better life.  From clearing land, eking out crops, building 
homes and barns, tending animals and countless other enterprises, 
fathers in the Belgian settlement area, while enduring great hardships, 
managed to build strong families and strong communities. We honor 
them by continuing their tradition of hard work and love of family.  

- Steve Tlachac Family - 
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BELGIAN HERITAGE CENTER DONATION/PLEDGE FORM 

 I/We are pleased to support your efforts with a gift of:   $_____________________________________ 

Name(s): ______________________________________________________________________________________ 

Street: ______________________________City: ___________________ State: ______ Zip: _________________ 

Phone: _______________   Email: _________________________________________________________________ 

○ Paid in Full 
○ Annually:  $_______________/year, for ________________years, beginning _______/_____/20____________ 
 
Checks may be made payable to the Namur Belgian Heritage Foundation, P.O. Box 173, Brussels, WI  54204.  
Donations can be made at www.belgianheritagecenter.org (major credit cards accepted). 

○  Please check if you DO NOT wish to be recognized in publications under the names provided above.  

Signature _______________________________________________ Date_______________ 

Namur Belgian Heritage Foundation, owner of the Belgian Heritage Center, is a 501(c)(3) organization

Printed by The Sunshine House, Sturgeon Bay, WI

Belgian Heritage Center

PO Box 173

Brussels, WI 54204
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